
Mass Schedule!
Daily!""""""""""""""""""!8:15 AM (Tue # Fri)!
Saturday!""""""""""""""""""""""""""""""!4:30 PM!
Sunday!""""""""""""!7:30, 9:00, 11:00 AM!
Mass for Healing in Honor of St. Peregrine (cancer 
saint)—First Fridays at 12:10 PM!
!

Sacrament of Penance!
Saturday !"""""""""""""""""""!3:00#4:00 PM!
or by appointment. !
!

Devotions!
Marian Devotion at 4:00 PM every Saturday.!
!

Parish Membership!
Each family or single adult (18 or older) is invited 
to be registered in our parish community. Contact 
the Parish Office or on our website.!
!

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults  (RCIA)!
Adults who are interested in becoming Catholic 
are welcome to contact Michael Federman, Direc-
tor of Christian Formation. !
!

Sacrament of Baptism!
Baptisms are celebrated on the second and fourth 
Sundays of the month or by special appointment. 
Class is required for each child. Baptism Class is 
held the second Saturday of the month at 9:30 AM. 
Call 649#4720 to register or for more information.!
!

Sacrament of Marriage!
By appointment. Arrangements must be made at 
least six months in advance.  Please contact Fr. 
Mark Payne.!
!

Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick!
First full weekend of the month following Mass. !
Please contact the parish office or Fr. Mark Payne 
in an emergency. !
!

Bulletin Announcements!
Deadline is Friday, 9:00 AM at the Parish Office or 
by email at parish@blessedsacramentmke.org!

Blessed Sacrament !
C o n g r e g a t i o n!

www.blessedsacramentmke.org.!

January 12, 2020!
†!

Baptism of the Lord!
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! "#$%&'      Jan 14 
 8:15 AM †  Robert L. Saskowski 
       

( #%)#$%&'     Jan 15   
 8:15 AM †   John Baker 
*

! +",$%&'     Jan 16 
 8:15 AM  Special Intention of Fr. Tom Wittliff 
  *
- ,.%&'  $/0*&1/2314  Jan 17
 8:15 AM †  Henry & Dorothy Maksimowicz       
*

$&!",%&'   * **Jan 18
 4:30 PM †  Danny & Dorothy Paluchniak  
   
$")%&'  $56317*$81794*:1*;<7:19<4*!:=5*********Jan*19 
 7:30 AM †  Regina & Robin Tomaszewski 
                                    For our Parishioners 
    9:00 AM †  Larry & Zita Engel  
    Special Intention for Fr. Mark Payne  
 11:00 AM †  Frank Dominguez  

! +.$ *( ##> *&! *?@#$$#%*$&A,&B#)! *
*
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***Share Sunday 
*

! "#$%&' C*D&)"&,' *EG*
* 6:30 PM - Parish Council Meeting - Rectory 
*

( #%)#$%&' C**D&)"&,' *EH*
*  6:00 PM - Welcoming Committee Meeting - Rectory 
 

! +",$%&' C*D&)"&,' *EI**
* 9:00 AM - Adult Formation Class - Rectory 
    6:30 PM - Adult Formation Class - Rectory*

*

$")%&' C**D&)"&,' *EJ*
     9:45 - 11:00 AM - Religious Education Classes - School                                     

%.,#A!;,' *
Very Reverend Mark Payne.......................................................Pastor                         

800-8833 or 262-370-1845                   paynem@archmil.org 

Paul Klingseisen........................................................................ Deacon                              

321-1611                           parish@blessedsacramentmke.org 

Gar Kronhelm...……..……………………………………...Parish Administrator 

800-8834             gar.kronhelm@blessedsacramentmke.org 

Sr. Theresa Engel, O.S.F.................................................Pastoral Care 

810-3700                                                               tengel34@gmail.com 

Brother Jim Scarpace, SAC.……………………………………...Pastoral Care 

841-4132                                                          jscarpace12@yahoo.com 

Tom Adamski......................... Director of Administrative Services 

 800-8836              tom.adamski@blessedsacramentmke.org   

Sam Skogstad………………...………………….Director of Music & Liturgy 

800-8838             sam.skogstad@blessedsacramentmke.org 

Michael Federman........................Director of Christian Formation 

   800-8837     michael.federman@blessedsacramentmke.org 

Linda Kawczynski ....................................................Parish Secretary 

649-4720                                     parish@blessedsacramentmke.org 

David Klein.......................................................Maintenance Manager 

649-4724                                                                  klein@archmil.org 

Warren Skonieczny..................................................................Trustee 

546-0092                                                             katpatward@aol.com 

Bob Zolandz…………………………………………………………………………….Trustee 

421-5394                                                                 bobmaryz@aol.com 

Beth Graf………………………………………………………………..……..Hall Manager 

704-5995                               beth.graf@blessedsacramentmke.com 

                                                               MyFamilyRootsCatering.com 

Cheri Bengsch..……...……………………………………….Parish Council Chair 

803-7395                                                                   surfgirl@wi.rr.com 

David Busch………….………………………………St. Vincent de Paul Society 

262-853-9178                 dabusch99@yahoo.com 

Cindy Gaffney………………..…………………………………….Christian Women 

416-3006  

Kathy Murray…………………………………………………...………..Seniors Group 

649-4720 

******?K5LL57*$96<9=51/*$6233K*;MM:65* *

3126 South 41st Street  ~  Milwaukee, WI 53215 
649-4730    Fax   649-4726 

Website: http://www.blessedsacramentmke.org 
 

Carol Degen..............................................................................Principal 

                  carol.degen@blessedsacramentmke.org 

Vile Ramirez...............,..................................................Office Manager 

                                    vile.carlos@blessedsacramentmke.org 

Parish Office Hours 
Monday through Friday   8:00 AM - 3:30 PM 

Parish Office/Rectory 649-4720          Fax   649-4727 
3100 South 41st Street  ~ Milwaukee, WI 53215 

Email: parish@blessedsacramntmke.org 
(5NL:/5O*2//POQQRRR0NK5LL57L96<9=51/=S503<T*

  Contributions for the week of 12/29/19 
 

Envelope Contributions ........................................... $8753.83 
Christmas Envelopes...…………………………….$9404.00 
Offertory Collection ................................................ $1915.56 
Christmas Offertory Collection……………………$3402.00 
Facility Maintenance Envelopes ............................... $280.00 
Total….…………………………………………..$23755.39 
 

  Contributions for the week of 01/05/20 
 

Envelope Contributions .......................................... $8422.00 
Solemnity of Mary………….…………..…………$2115.00 
Offertory Collection ................................................ $1391.85 
Solemnity of Mary Offertory Collection….………..$566.88 
Facility Maintenance Envelopes……..………………$58.00 
Total…………...……………………..…………..$12553.73 
 

Thank you for your contribution to Christ’s  
mission at Blessed Sacrament Parish. 
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Mass Intention Availability 
 

Mass Intentions are available for several dates in this calendar 
year, especially January and February weekdays.  Please contact 
the Parish Office to schedule them.  

Baptism Class  
 

Parents are reminded that they are expected to attend a class on the 
Sacrament of Baptism for each child.  
 

The next class is scheduled for Saturday, February 8th, at 9:30 
AM. Reservations should be made by calling the Parish Office at 
(414) 649-4720. 

Thank You! 
 

December 27, 2019 
 

Dear Parishioners of Blessed Sacrament; 
 

I wish you peace and all good. Thank you to the good people of 
Blessed Sacrament Parish for contributing to our Holiday Toy  
Drive at the House of Peace - a ministry of Capuchin Communi-
ty Services.  
 

The Holiday Toy Drive runs concurrently with the Holiday Food 
Box drive at the HOP. Senior citizens were served at Thanksgiv-
ing, and families with children were given boxes at Christmas, 
along with the toys you so generously gifted.  
 

On November 9th, 2019 our St. Ben’s site marked it 49th year of 
service to people who are struggling with poverty and homeless-
ness. The House of Peace is even older, having opened in 1968. 
What began as a meal and a food pantry has resulted in well-
rounded, heart-centered ministries. We only have been able to 
grow because people of faith and charity like you have seen that 
many of their neighbors are in overwhelmingly challenging situ-
ations that they did not choose, and that they need help. You 
make our caring response possible.  
 

May God give you peace in these sacred and festive days, and in 
the New Year may you know and share joy.  
 

Your brother,  
 

Robert Wotypka, OFM Capuchin 
Ministry Director - Capuchin Community Service  

Seniors News 
 

The next meeting of the Blessed Sacrament Seniors will take 
place in the Church Hall at 1:15 PM on Thursday, February 13, 
2020.  There is no meeting in January.  

Music Ministry Announcement  
 
Are you looking to become more involved in Parish Life? Do you 
enjoy music and would like to learn more skills and have fun   
developing them? Did you enjoy the music provided this past 
Christmas Eve & Day and feel inspired? Perhaps you’d like to join 
one of our musical groups starting this winter. The following dates 
are when our music ministers return to rehearsal from their winter 
break: 
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Come on by and check us out on either or both of these evenings. 
Lent will be upon us soon, which means there will be plenty of 
wonderful music to prepare for our prayer together as we look 
forward to celebrating our Lord’s resurrection. Please contact Sam 
Skogstad – the Director of Music and Liturgy if you are interested 
and would like more details. We also encourage you to check the 
Music Ministry portion of the parish website. See you there!  

JANUARY 26, 2020 – SPECIAL MASS 
CELEBRATING CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK 

 
January 26th - February 1st, 2020 marks Catholic Schools Week 
across the nation. Blessed Sacrament Parish will join with the 
school children, faculty and staff as one Catholic Faith Communi-
ty to kick off this week-long celebration with a special Mass on 
Sunday, January 26, 2020 at 11:00 AM.  Our children will be 
invited to be our Liturgical Ministers on this day. This means they 
will be our Lectors (readers), Altar Servers, Greeters, Gift Bear-
ers, and serve as the Choir. A lunch in the Church Hall will fol-
low Mass. Make plans to attend this Mass and celebrate Blessed 
Sacrament Catholic School! You won’t want to miss it! 

The School Sisters of St. Francis  
� F̂inding Contentment in a Discontented World.�_�� 

 

Take the first step to wellness and spiritual wholeness by being 
informed about these issues. On Saturday, January 25th, from 
9:00 AM to 11:15 AM, the Sisters will host a workshop, 
“Finding Contentment in a Discontented World,” at St. Joseph 
Center, the School Sisters of St. Francis’ south side Milwaukee 
campus (on 27th St. and Greenfield Ave.). Author Ann C. Sulli-
van will be the guest speaker. Committed to helping people break 
through the misinformation surrounding anxiety, Ann will share 
her personal journey, using Scripture and advice from the health 
profession. A much-sought-after inspirational speaker, she is the 
author of Unsatisfied: Finding Contentment in a Discontented 
World and Permission to Doubt. (Books will be available for sale 
at the January 25th event.)  

Make it a priority to get the New Year started on the right and 
righteous path. Reserve your place today. The fee is just $15.00. 
Send cash or checks written to: School Sisters of St. Francis Out-
reach Events; c/o Donna O’Loughlin; 1501 S. Layton Blvd., Mil-
waukee, WI 53215. Contact: doloughlin@sssf.org or (414) 385-
5272. Ample free parking is available at St. Joseph Center lot at 
29th  and  W. Orchard Streets.  

Power in Your Hands 
 

One of the most powerful prayers we have as Catholics is the 
Holy Rosary. Through the praying of the Rosary, people have 
experienced miraculous cures, answers to their prayers, and our 
world has witnessed many changes to rid itself of evil. You may 
join your fellow parishioners in the praying the Rosary in front of 
the Marian altar at 4:00 PM every Saturday afternoon just preced-
ing the 4:30 PM Mass.  


